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Monday, May 22, 2017   Victoria Day—No School 

Wednesday, May 24 to 

  Wednesday, June 2, 2017  EQAO—Grades 3 and 6 from 8:30 to 10:30 a.m. 

Wednesday, May 31, 2017  Grade 8 Graduation Trip 

Wednesday, May 24, 2017  School Council Meeting—6:00 pm 

Friday, June 9, 2017   P.A. Day—No School 

Friday, June 23, 2017   Practice Lockdown with police present @ 8:45 am  

      Bomb Threat 
      Graduation @ Sir Allan MacNab—4:00 to 6:00 pm  

Tuesday, June 27, 2017   Term 2 Report Cards go home 

Thursday, June 29, 2017  Last day of School 

Friday, June 30, 2017   P.A. Day—No school 

 

 

Note: Please open the Calendar tab for further dates and events in the school. 

 

 

 



PRACTICE LOCKDOWN AND BOMB THREAT 

 

 

Chedoke will have a practice Lockdown and a Bomb Threat with Police presence  

on June 23rd, 2017. 

 

Practice Lockdown will be at 8:45 am and Bomb Threat will follow suit. 

 

 





SPECIAL OLYMPICS 

 

On May 17, 2017, 22 students from Chedoke school took full advantage of the 30 de-

gree weather and attended special Olympics at Saltfleet HighSchool. They participat-

ed in a variety of accessible activities lead by amazing high school students.  Students 

connected with old friends and teachers while making new friends along the way. 

"Believe in yourself" was the motto for the day and student received a shirt in their 

swag bag with this saying.  A good time was had by all!  



 



Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for joining us at our 1st Annual Spring Musical Concert at McNab High School on May 

17th. Thanks to the amazing leadership and dedication of Mrs. McLeod, the staff and students at 

Chedoke School created a musical event that filled the auditorium with pride, joy, laughter and 

beautiful memories.  See the photos below that mark this special occasion.    

 

Mrs. Mochrie     Mrs. Corbin Harper 

 

 



 



 



Before and After-School Programs (BASP) 

 

 

Our school has a Before and After-School program for children in Kindergarten to Grade 6. 

If you completed the Before and After-School survey earlier this year, and you provided 

consent to release your information, we will be providing your contact information to our 

child care operator. If you did not provide consent you will be contacted by our Board’s 

Early Years department to discuss how we can connect you to the child care operator. 

 

 

For more information on the Before and After-School Program you can reach the program 

at 905-317-4942. If you require information on the City of Hamilton’s child care subsidy 

program you can call 905-546-4870 or check their website https://www.hamilton.ca/social-

services/early-years-and-child-care-services/applying-child-care-fee-subsidy 

 

 



SCHOOL STORE PRODUCT LIST 

COOKIES       $0.75 

FROZEN YOGURT     $1.00 

APPLE SAUCE       $0.50 

(pineapple, peach, apple, field berry, grape) 

FRUIT TO GO        $0.50  

(berry mania, strawberry watermelon, wild berry,  strawberry) 

 

GRANOLA BAR      $0.50 

MILK (chocolate and white)     $0.75 

YOGURT TUBES      $1.00 

 

FRUIT CUPS       $1.00 

POPCORN       $2.00 

Open Daily during First Nutrition Break — 12:53 to 1:05 p.m. 
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